Board Report

Jim Seward, District Technology Coordinator November 2023

Internet Provider Change

The state is changing vendor partners for internet services. Bellevue is slated to convert on Nov 21, 2023 This will provide us with more bandwidth (500mb to 1gb). Our district should see a vast improvement on internet communications.

Website

I am working with Bain and Misty on future goals of our website and mobile application development. The goal is better flow and ease of use for all of the data that we share with our families/community.

STLP

Bellevue has one BHS student that had applied to be a Student Engineer/Ambassador.

This is a great opportunity for one of our students to represent technology students on the state level!